
       

 
 
 
 
Photographs 
 
Under the schools Acceptable Use Policy the school needs to ensure that 
photographs or images taken of children within the school are not put on the 
internet or in the public domain.   
 
The overwhelming feedback from parents including Governors is that they want 
the opportunity to take photographs/record videos and images of their children 
at school events. 
 
Parents must be aware that when taking photographs or recording images of 
their own children at events, it is very likely that other children will appear in the 
photographs.  Therefore, if parents would like to continue to take photographs or 
videos of their own children at school events such as assemblies or sports day, 
we need the agreement of all parents that they will not publish such images on 
the internet or the public domain, for example, Face Book or Twitter.   
 
Could you please sign the appropriate section of the admission form confirming 
that if you take photographs or record images of your children at all events you 
will not upload any images into the public domain.  If the school discovers that 
children’s images are being uploaded we may have to ban all photography and 
video recording from school events. 
 


